

Auckland DHB
Chief Executive's Office

Level 1
Building 37
Auckland City Hospital
PO Box 92189
Victoria Street West
Auckland 1142

Ph: (09) 630-9943 ext: 22342 Email: ailsac@adhb.govt.nz

06 June 2019

J D Sun

By email to: fyi-request-10262-b6dcc9c1@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J D Sun

Re Official Information Request for the Emergency Preparedness and Response Manual

I refer to your official information request 6 May 2019 for the following information:

a complete copy of the latest ADHB Emergency Response and Preparedness Manual and all of its appendices.

Please find attached a full copy of our Emergency Preparedness and Response Manual (EPARM). I trust this fully answers your question.

You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act. Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Auckland DHB website.

Yours faithfully

Ailsa Claire, OBE
Chief Executive

PP Reversal

Encl. Emergency Preparedness and Response Manual (EPARM)